
CAP COG MEETING 

MAY 16, 022 

 

1. Program was on the BMP Inspection Training Course for Stormwater which was originally 
sponsored by PSATS, but was designed and now offered by RETTEW Engineering.  DEP doesn’t 
have SW inspectors so the burden is on municipalities to do inspections.  The purpose of this 
training is to give staff knowledge to determine BMP’s and stay on top of the inspection 
requirement.  RETTEW is trying to gauge interest in this training.  If interested, let RETTEW 
know. 

2. There is a Stormwater roundtable on May 24th in Lower Allen Twp. 
3. The annual auction is July 20th. 
4. The SAFER Grant website is up and running. 
5. Cumberland Counties’ ARPA Funds Application is on their website. 
6. Pennsylvania’s 250th Semi Quin Centennial will be in 2026.  Each county has a coordinator and 

*each local municipality should pass a resolution regarding it. * A two-page history from each 
municipality will be requested for the booklet to be published.  Stacy Snyder is Cumberland 
County’s 250th Coordinator. 

7. There are 3 more Hazardous Waste Collection Dates in 2022 – 6/4, 8/6, 10/27. 

 

 

       Submitted 5/24/22 

       Sue Yenchko 

 


